
Notice of Intent 
  
The Hampshire Township Park District intends to issue (on or after December 14th, 
2023) a Request for Qualifications for design/build firms pursuant to the requirements of 
70 ILCS 120S/8-52 to provide a conceptual design for a recreation center located in 
Hampshire, IL. All information regarding the project and the RFQ submittal 
requirements, evaluation criteria and selection process will be posted on the Park 
District website at www.hampshireparkdistrict.org and published as required by the Act. 
Please send all questions regarding this project via email to Laura Schraw 
at laura@hampshireparkdistrict.org. 
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